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Easter Saturday

Dear Stallholder

This year the Tilba Festival looking for stalls with a difference. We would also like to get as much local content as
we can. We want local makers to showcase handmade, innovative and interesting products and food.

We would like to invite you to join us at one of the NSW South Coast’s biggest events, the Tilba Easter Festival in
beautiful Central Tilba. This is a signature event on the South Coast Easter calendar, drawing visitors from the region
as well as a large contingency from Canberra, Sydney and Melbourne.

This year the stall fees will be as follows:

Note

Size Unpowered Powered
3m x 3m $100 $175
3m x 6m $150 $225
3m x 9m $200 $275

If you are a community stall holder please contact us re fees.

This year, subject to council approval, We have only 5 places for stalls that
can be open in the evening. If you would like to have one of these places please contact us. Those stall holders will
have a break from 4 to 5.30 to restock, then be required to be open until 8.30pm.

Each year more than 40 stalls take part in this very busy event, catering for 6000 to 8000 people.

This year we will be totally plastic free, in both goods sold and packaging. We are offering a special deal on
reusable bags. If you want us to help you with these contact me for details of size and price and indicate how many
you would want on the application form.

While we like to accommodate all your needs, we are trying to get a wide mix of food and non-food stalls, and to
spread each of these across the town. We may therefore not be able to give you a specific location, but we will try.
Also, if you require power this will limit where we can place you.

All the details you need are in the attached form and its terms and conditions. We have also enclosed the
document supplied by council that indicates how a food stall should be set up for your information.

When you return the form, and we have confirmed we can accommodate you we will send you a tax invoice with
payment details. In addition we will supply the Council’s form so you can do a Risk Assessment for your stall as per
there requirement. Note that there will be a food inspection on the day.

Final acceptance will not be made until we have received payment and all the required forms.

If you would like to participate please return your form by December 15th at the latest, as you are the first to be
invited. After that date the application will be opened to other stall holders.

We hope to see you there.
Kind regards
Cas Mayfield

festivaltilba@gmail.com
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